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FS2/FM: Tilly  

FS2/1SH: Savannah  

1/2CHT: Reece  

1KE: Kaycee  

2NS: Chloe  

3/4RT: Zennor  

3/4SD: Sophie H  

4HN: Alice  

5/6MW: Aiden  

5/6DS: Kade  

Restorative Justice Project and Meeting Princess Anne  

The school has been involved in a Restorative Justice Project for some time now and because of the success of the work, we we re invited to meet 

HRH, Princess Anne at Truro Cathedral yesterday. A group of 12 children and staff were invited and Cayden and Emily were aske d t o collect a 

beautiful commemorative, glass plaque from Princess Anne. She asked them about the project in our school and they spoke confi dently and clearly 

about the fact that our school is inclusive and that we talk a lot about it not mattering where you come from or whether you are tall or small, round 

or slim, or your ability or disability or what religion you belong to or the colour of your eyes or skin or hair ð we all accept  each other and work to-

gether. Well done Emily and Cayden!  

Princess Anne was excellent and she not only gave an unscripted speech about the history and development of the Restorative J ust ice work across 

the country, but also took time to talk to the children and other representatives from the schools and other organisations. H er interactions with 

everyone were personal and informed and I was impressed by her.  

The restorative work in school hinges upon positive relationships and the strong foundations of this work is based upon the l ink we have with CO-

MOC Orphanage in Mombasa, Kenya. Ayesha and Mundia have taught the children to: DO AND SAY THINGS TO PEOPLE TO MAKE THEM FEEL  

GOOD AND Mundia helps the children to be BRAVE and empowers them to guide their peers to behave in acceptable ways. Talk to t he children 

about this and see if they can explain it to you and explain where it has worked.  

We have also had great support from the Cornwall Restorative Justice group and they 

have been into school to work with the children to discuss the qualities we look for in 

ourselves and in others and then to work out what to do when things go wrong. The Re-

storative approach is a whole school approach and impacts upon the whole culture, and 

involves regular training for staff in dealing with incidents and issues in a consistent and 

restorative way. Clearly, this is a journey that needs constant training and support for 

children, staff, parents and the wider community but a journey where the school has 

made strong and purposeful strides forward which, can be seen by the way in which our 

children respond so positively to each other, and to adults gaining in confidence and self 

belief as each day goes by.  

Blue Cards  

FS2/1FM: Kaiden, Lily, Piran  

FS2/1SH:  Ruby, McKenzie, Amelia  

2NS: Maddie, Missy, Eliza x 2, Vincent, Emily, 

Jonah, Boaz, Dakota, Kartel x 2, Saqib, Oliwia, 

Exodus, Izzy  

3/4RT: Ella, Harvey, Toby  

4HN: Hayden, Jacob  

3/4SD:  Finley, Sophie H, James, Mia, Leah, Kan-

non, Gabriel, Miller  

5/6DS: Owen, Korenza, Keleigh, Harley, Caden, 

Filip, Max, Lottie, Lacie, Millie, Kade  

Mathletics  

Ollie,  

Silver --  Vincent  

Bronze -  Saqib 

Handwriting Pen  

Zachary  

 

Throughout the year, we  will distribute fliers and magazines offering family services or post details of local activities on  th e news-

letter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these service s.  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fimg.cdn.schooljotter2.com%2Fsampled%2F6798014%2F900%2FNaN&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hollingwood.org%2Four-school%2Fpupil-of-the-week&docid=NdYsusKhGa_DYM&tbnid=KqUJ399nEujv9M%3A&vet=1&w=900&h=112&safe=


Pennoweth Library News  

Every day in the school library between 8.00am and 8.30am *everybody welcome*  

Next week we will be reading  

Hyperspace High - Space Plague by Zac Harrison  

Certificates this week go to -  

Harley, Harry, Callum, Jaxon -Dean, Whitney, Lacie, Nathan, Morgan, Modestas, Caden, 

Jonah, Annabelle, Skye, Autumn, Izzy, Stephanie, Tabitha, Gabriel, Zachary  

Gold certificate -  Class 5/6DS  

 

 

 

Monday Lasagne, garlic bread  

Seasonal country mixed, vegetables or salad  

Smokey pepper & white bean quesadillas (v)  

Winter sponge & custard  

Tuesday 

 

Etherington's pork sausages  

Cornish mashed potato, gravy  

Sweetcorn, fine green beans  

Poached egg on toast (v)  

Fruit pavlova  

Wednesday Local roast beef, Yorkshire pudding and gravy  

Cornish roast/boiled potato,  

Cornish carrot and cabbage  

Butternut squash & sage risotto (v)  

Autumn fruit cheese cake  

Thursday  Chicken balti with brown & white rice  

Mango chutney  

Sweetcorn and broccoli  

Chunky chive, cheese scone with chutney & salad 

(v) 

Carrot & apple cake  

Friday  Oven baked battered fish, lemon slice  

Cheese scotch egg (v)  

Chips/pasta  

Peas/mushy peas or baked beans 

Caramel slice 

School Lunch. Week 3  

Week Commencing 15th January  

 eSchools App ð Guide to attendance  

Attendance gives you an insight into your  

 childõs attendance. 

           Green = In School and present for register  

            Amber = Authorised absence  

            Red = Unauthorised absence  

               The number is the day of the month  

NB. All absences will show as unauthorised until a valid rea-

son has been entered into the system by a member of the 

school admin team. This can take up to 6hrs to update the 

app once you have spoken to the office.  

eSchools App  

When logged into your eSchool parent 

App, you will be able to see the latest 

notifications, letters home and news-

letters from school. You will also be 

able to  read text messages.  
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Family Learning Opportunity for Parents!  

Do you have a Year 2 or Year 6 child doing SATs this year?    

If you would like to find out more about supporting your child's English skills 

for SATs, especially the 'spelling, punctuation and grammar' element of SATs, 

then this free  Family Learning course is for you:   

SPaG for SATs  at the Adult Education Centre at Roskear in Camborne   

Friday  afternoons starting  12th January   

For more information, please contact Vicki on 07968 992495 

or  vicki.salvidge@cornwall -acl.ac.uk   

PENNOWETH SCHOOL CALENDARS 

are now available to purchase  at 

Ã4.00 each from either your childõs 

class teacher or the main office  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcache3.asset-cache.net%2Fxc%2F472926970.jpg%3Fv%3D2%26c%3DIWSAsset%26k%3D2%26d%3D5CI02OzTape3w4rbZcEvHoY-LEwAJIRGjoD64W8mcEOHaABrpQkK4GCIRQHMBnbd0&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thinkstockphotos.co.kr%2Fima


In Year 3/4 our topic this term is called - 

ôHow can we stop the flow of plastic pollution?õ 

We will be looking at plastic and what happens when we throw 

it away. We will also be thinking about what effect this has on 

the world around us.  

On our launch day, we watched an episode of 'Blue Planet' and 

heard the sad story about a baby whale that had died because 

it had been poisoned by its mother's milk. Scientists thought 

that this was due to the fact that the mother whale had in-

gested toxins put into the sea by humans - some of which may 

have come from plastics. This made us really sad and we have 

decided that we must do something about all the plastic in our 

seas. Watch this space!  

If you'd like to make a difference this weekend, join in with 

this beach clean on  Sunday 14th January.  

http://st -agnesvmca.org.uk/events/porthtowan -beach-clean-

11/ 

January ð òRead all about itó Creative Reading Challenge! 

Pennoweth School are jumping into January with our 

first  Creative Reading Challenge  of the year. While our 

children are fantastic at reading regularly, we want to chal-

lenge them to read in some interesting and unusual places. 

Obviously, they will need to remain safe while doing so, but 

the more creative and inspiring choice of reading location 

the better in our opinion! So, itõs over to you, impress us 

with your innovative and inventive reading adventures! Why 

not use this as an opportunity to read together as a family 

and share the adventure.  

To take part in the challenge, simply get your child to bring 

in a photograph of themselves reading in an unusual place. 

Please ensure that   their name and class is clearly marked 

on the back. All entries to class teachers by  Friday 

26th  January  and the winner of a fantastic reading based 

prize will be announced the following week! Happy Reading!  

 

 

TRANSITION 3 -  SCIENCE DAY  

All three Year 5/6 classes are having a Science Day on  Thursday the 

18th January 2018. Throughout the day, the children will be making 

their own rockets in teams and carrying out an exciting rocket investi-

gation. To make our rockets we will need lots of clean, empty bottles, 

small cardboard boxes and toilet roll tubes. Please bring any of these 

items to either Miss Blight, Mr Williamson or Mrs Sadler. Thank you.  

AFTER SCHOOL CYCLING CLUB  

Dave Davies from SUSTRANS presented our cycling club 

members with t -shirts recently.  This club is run by Dave and 

Mr Tomlinson who are very impressed with the childrenõs abil-

it ies and skills. 


